
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRESIDENTS COLUMN: RANDY ROGERS 
December holiday dinner meeting will be December 12, 2024, at 6:30 pmat Peter Chang restaurant 

on 1230 Richmond Rd. 

The January meeting will be held on Wednesday, January 1, 2025, at 1:00 pm for our traditional 

New Years Day fly, cancelled only if it's unsafe to drive. All members are welcome to attend. 

The 2025 Application is posted on the website, be sure to renew your membership. 

Contact Me 

Randy Rogers 

RRogers72@cox.net 

 

SECRETARY’S REPORT: HAROLD FRANCIS  

 

 

 

 

 

MINUTES FROM NOVEMBER 16,2024 

The meeting started at 1:00 pm, led by Randy Rogers, at the field\ 

Attendance: 13 members were present 

TREASURY UPDATE 

Income 1 new member John Manos 

Porta Potty 106.00 

Tom Treese 84.35 mower parts 
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Tex Harrison 147.98 picnic 

Mower fund account 501.00 

SITE IMPROVEMENT 

Tables were repaired 

Shed roof was discussed as well as sealing the tables & stand 

We celebrated Tex's 96 birthday 

OLD BUSINESS 

Christmas party was discussed 

It will be held at Peter Changs 1203 Richmond Rd., Williamsburg 

Must let President know if you plan to attend in advance 

Party on December 12 at 6:30 p.m. 

It was discussed about working on Newsletter 

Keep meeting time the same at Second Saturday of the month 

There will be no meeting in February 2025 

Next regular meeting is in March 2025 

 

The Christmas Party and New Years Day will be informal meetings 

TRAINING: 

Steve Sober discussed training. 

 A Yishay discussed training with bringing in some young people to 

 try and get them interested in RC flying. 

 

SHOW & TELL 

Ed Mcmahon showed his newest creation. 

 

MEETING ADJOURNED 1:50 P.M.  

 

  



 TRAINING OFFICER: STEVE SOBER 
November was a very active month for training. The weather provided for great flying four Sundays in a row starting 

around 10:00/10:30. It’s proving to be a good time for instructors and students to get together. Harrison Davies soloed 

and is now working on some aerobatics along with touch and go practice. He’s been getting help from most of the 

instructors. Luca BenYishay-Sapalio landed a tail dragger after his introduction to flying with ailerons. Mike Masla and 

Walt Silva continue to make steady progress in the air and on the ground, where Mike was seen taxiing his Typhoon 

straight up the runway with tail in the air.  

Here’s hoping we’ll see plenty more dry Sunday mornings ahead with temperatures above fifty and wind below eight. 

Hope to see you there, and at Chang’s! 

Steve 

 
 
 

 
SAFETY OFFICER: CLIFF CASEY 

FLY SAFE, BE SAFE. 

 
 
 

 
 



 
 
NEWSLETTER EDITOR: FRED HILL 

 
 
 

 

 

President: 

Randy Rogers 

(757) 784-7181 

RRogers72@cox.net 

 

Vice President: 

Mark Motter 

(757) 876-5507 

CVA_Mark@verizon.net 

 

Secretary: 

Harold Francis 

(804) 691-6944 

rcflyerf4u@gmail.com 

 

Treasurer: 

Jon Persons 

(757) 603-1929 

mrpersons@hotmail.com 

 

Safety Officer: 

Cliff Casey 

(757) 719-8731 

rccasey@verizon.net 

 

Field Marshall: 

John Hofmeyer 

(804) 829-2555 

 

Activities: 

 

 

 

 

Field Maintenance: 

Randy Rogers 

(757) 784-7181 

RRogers72@cox.net 

 

Newsletter 

Fred Hill 

(864)441-1120 

Fred_hill07@yahoo.com 

 

Training: 

Steve Sober 

  (540) 975-5678 

  steve@stevesober.com 
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